
Kirk W Leff

2704 Nela Ave

Belle Isle, FL 32809

(407) 340-3693

kirkleff@gmail.com

May 20, 2022

Belle Isle City Council

1600 Nela Ave

Belle Isle, FL 32809

Mayor and Commissioners,

Please accept this letter of interest and accompanying documents for your

consideration of me for the open District Five position on the budget

committee.

Following my retirement from McLane Company, my wife Ruth and I

returned full time to a home we maintained in Conway Place in South

Orlando.  In March of 2019 we fulfilled both a dream and a goal and settled

in Belle Isle.

We have loved this community from a distance and now, living here for over

three years, we love it even more. My desire to be appointed to the budget

committee will open an opportunity for me to serve my community while at

the same time enable me to apply my business acumen as part of this team.

Sincerely,

Kirk Leff
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